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PRESS RELEASE  
Case#50-152730175  
 
Sheriff’s Deputies Search for Subway Robbery Suspects 
 
September 30, 2015—Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies are searching for two men 
after they robbed a Subway Restaurant. 
 
On September 30, 2015, at 5:07 a.m., Sheriff’s Deputies were called to the 24-hour 
Subway sandwich restaurant at 10725 SW Beaverton Hillsdale Highway in the community 
of Raleigh Hills, concerning a robbery.  Upon arrival, deputies learned there were two men 
who robbed the 22 year-old male clerk.  Sheriff’s Deputies, assisted by Beaverton Police 
Officers responded to the area to search for the suspects. 
 
Sheriff’s Deputies were told the robbery suspects came into the restaurant a minute prior 
to the clerk calling the Sheriff’s Office and came to the back area.  The clerk told Sheriff’s 
Deputies that one of the men displayed an unspecified weapon and demanded the cash in 
the register.  The employee gave the men a very small amount of cash and they fled on 
foot. The employee was not injured.   
 
Sheriff’s Deputies searched the area with the assistance of a Beaverton Police Department 
K9 and handler with no success.  There was possibly a vehicle that was used to flee the 
area.  Investigators are inspecting surveillance video and other evidence.  The video is not 
releasable at this time.  
 
The Washington County Violent Crime Unit Detectives were contacted and are continuing 
the investigation.  The Washington County Forensic Science Unit assisted with the crime 
scene processing.  It was reported that the Portland Police Bureau was investigating a 
similar robbery that occurred in SE Portland about an hour prior.  Both robberies had 
numerous similarities; however it has not been confirmed they were committed by the 
same people.  
 
Both men were described as dark skinned black males, 16-22 years old with thin builds.  
One was reported to be of medium height and the other was shorter.  They both were 
reportedly wearing dark clothing and had cloths covering their faces.  
 
Detectives are seeking the public’s help regarding this case. If you have any information, 
please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at (503) 846-2700. 
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